
 

 

 
 
 
 

Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority Selects 
Ailevon Pacific  
 
Las Vegas, NV., May 13, 2015 - The Board of Directors of the Las Vegas Convention and 
Visitors Authority yesterday confirmed Ailevon Pacific Aviation Consulting LLC as the 
Authority’s new Air Service Development partner.  Ailevon Pacific was selected as the 
result of a competitive procurement process that evaluated firms across multiple criteria.  
The contract is effective on July 1, 2015. 

 
“We are humbled by LVCVA’s selection of Ailevon Pacific,” said Will Berchelmann, 
Managing Director, “Our firm is looking forward to joining the efforts of LVCVA and 
McCarran International Airport to grow the air service portfolio to Las Vegas.” 
 
“Our experience in the Asia-Pacific region, in particular, will be a valuable asset in 
LVCVA’s quest for more connections from the region,” said Oliver Lamb, Managing 
Director. 
 
Ailevon Pacific Aviation Consulting is an aviation industry consulting firm, providing 
advice to Boards, CEOs, Business Development Managers, and other senior managers to 
help define strategy, identify new opportunities, and build better businesses. With offices 
in Dallas, Texas; Atlanta Georgia; Sydney, Australia; and Wellington, New Zealand; 
Ailevon Pacific is one of the world's most geographically diversified independent aviation 
consultancies. Serving over 40 airports and related entities throughout the Asia Pacific 
region, the Americas, Europe, and beyond, Ailevon Pacific provides tailored, innovative, 
and highly insightful analysis to our clients. Across these geographies, Ailevon Pacific has 
worked with leading airports, tourism bodies, national, state/provincial and local 
governments, and other private and public sector clients. 
 
Source:  Ailevon Pacific Aviation Consulting, LLC 
 
Media Contact:  Brad DiFiore, Ailevon Pacific Aviation Consulting, LLC, (404-635-1055), 
brad.difiore@ailevonpacific.com 
 


